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11th March, 2019 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
Hope this note finds you well. 

 

NATIONAL CHILDREN’S CHOIR 

Our 4th, 5th and 6th class girls are busy rehearsing a beautiful 
repertoire of songs for participation in the National Children’s Choir.  

Last week we joined with students from the Holy Family Senior School 

in Portlaoise to practice.  The girls are very excited and enthusiastic 
and are looking forward to performing for you in the coming weeks, 

more details to follow. 

 
SCHOOL BOOK FAIR 

The book fair will be coming to our school on Wednesday 13th – 20th 

March.  Each day classes will be brought to the school hall with their 
teacher to look at the books, to read and enjoy them.  Books can be 

purchased if you wish, you are welcome to call into the school to have 

a browse through the books yourself. 

 
ROBOTICS IN SCOIL BHRÍDE  

The girls in 4th and 5th class took part in the Vex Robotics challenge in 

Carlow IT, on Friday 8th March.  The girls had worked very hard in 
preparation for the challenge.  They had to build and program the 

robot, as well as control and drive the robot!  The girls also 

participated in the Junior Einstein Show in Carlow IT.  It was a great 
way to end ‘Engineers Week’ – full of learning and fun! 

 

FIRST CONFESSION 
Children in second class will be celebrating the sacrament of First 

Penance in our Parish Church tomorrow evening at 7 p.m.  We are all 

thinking of you and praying for you at this special time in your life.  

Thanks to Mrs. Sheppard for all her work in preparing the children in 
school. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
A reminder that children wear their full school uniform at all times, 

and on P.E. days they wear P.E. uniform and runners. 
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A reminder that school will be closed on Friday 15th March and 

Monday 18th March. 
 

 

Beannachtaí na féile Pádraig daoibh go léir. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

________________________________(Principal) 
           M. Rohan 

 


